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Board of Management meeting – Agreed Report 

Wednesday, 15th June 2016. 4:30 PM 

 

John Bones provided a brief overview of the presentation evening held recently to mark the 

success of the senior and juvenile teams. A letter from the Board of Management will be 

sent to the Parents Association to acknowledge their work in organising an event to mark 

the achievement of both teams.  

The Board examined the current draft of the Code of Behaviour and discussed further 

amendments necessary. The Board approved this policy subject to the revisions taking 

place. An expression of thanks was extended to the review committee on their work on the 

Code to date.  

The Board examined the drafts of the Suspensions and Expulsions policy and the Attendance 

policy and discussed further amendments necessary. The Board approved these policies 

subject to the revisions taking place. 

AOB: 

A request was made to inform parents of incoming fifth year students regarding their 

subject choice before the start of the new school year. It is possible to do so however the 

subjects currently offered are subject to change and therefore no guarantee can be given on 

the details supplied.  

 


